
 
217 N. Washington Street, Suite 104 

Owosso, MI 48867 
(989) 725-1093 

 
 

PHOTO PERMISSION SLIP 
 
From time to time, we take pictures during community activities. We would like 
your permission to use these pictures on our website, Facebook and other 
social media sites, in a newsletter, and/or on our bulletin boards. The pictures 
will be used by Shiawassee Community Foundation and/or the Youth Advisory 
Council to show the many ways our children and youth have fun while 
participating in YAC! 
 
Please take a moment to let us know your preferences regarding our use of 
photos of your children: 
 
_____YES. I grant permission to use photos of my child on Shiawassee 
Community Foundation’s website, Facebook and other social media, bulletin 
boards, and/or newsletters. 
 

-OR- 
 
_____ NO. Please do NOT take or use any photos of my child. 
 
 
Child(ren)’s Name(s) (PLEASE PRINT): 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian’s Name (PLEASE PRINT):  
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian’s Signature: 
 
 
Date:  ______________________ 
 
For questions or concerns about this form, please feel free to contact the YAC 
Advisor, Jessica Hickey, at (989) 720-7441 or jessica@shiacf.org. 


